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News and Updates

It was a busy week last week at HGCSC. We are happy
to announce that we have appointed two new Deputy
Headteachers in the roles of Quality of Education and
Inclusion. We are excited for them to join us on our
journey of improvement.

We also had Year 10 Parent and Carer evening. It was
a great turn out and thank you to everyone who
attended. It was fantastic to see so many people there
supporting our pupils and working together to achieve.
We also have our Y8 evening fast approaching, so if
you are a parent or carer for year 8, keep an eye on
Parent App for all the information you will need.

Culture day is approaching and soon pupils will be
informed of what is happening on the day. It promises
to be an exciting day and a lovely way to end half term
5. We will keep you posted about the event. 

Weekly Top Achievers
Y7 – Kamran Khan & Isobel Smith
Y8 – Mia Tomlinson & Charlie Williams
Y9 – Ross Daine & Gracie Grocutt
Y10 – Daisy Porritt & Alfie Bramhall
Y11 – Gabby King & Daniel Busumani
An excellent effort, well done!

Top Performing Tutor Groups 
These are the tutor groups who have
received the most reward points over last
week:
7R2
8R7
9R2
10R7
11R6
A fantastic achievement!

Tutor groups with the highest
attendance are:
7R6 97.8%
8R6 98.3%
9R5 95.1%
10R1 96. 3%
11R5 92.7%
Well done to all the winning tutor groups
above, keep up the good work!

Dates for your diary 
Tuesday 23rd May: Y8 Parents
Evening/Carer Evening
GCSE Window begins: Monday
15th May
Friday 26th May: Culture Day
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